
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welbourn Church of England Primary School   

   ‘Believe, Excite, Succeed, Together’            

Friday 18th October 2019

Monday 28th Oct - Inset day 

Tuesday 29th Oct - Back to school / 

Inspiration day 

Tempest Photography – single and 

family photos 

Wed 30th October – Moonstone trip 

to RAF Scampton 

Friday 1st Nov - Roots for Food 

workshops 

Operation Christmas – shoe boxes 

due in 

11th Nov - Anti-bullying week  

Tuesday 12th Nov - Remembrance 

service at St Chad’s Church at 

11.30am 

Friday 15th Nov – Children In Need 

day 

FOS Autumn Disco at Welbourn 

Village Hall 

Monday 18th Nov - Road Safety day 

Thursday 21st Nov - World Hello 

Day  

Friday 6th Dec - 2.30pm Parent 

Forum  

Friday 13th Dec - Christmas Jumper 

day  

Tuesday 17th Dec - Topaz & 

Emerald Carols at Welbourn Manor  

Wednesday 18th Dec - 10.30am 

Christingle and Carol service at St 

Chad’s Church  

Christmas lunch from Good Lookin 

Cookin 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

What a great half term we have had, I can’t believe it is the last 

day of term! Thank you to everyone who attended parents evening 

on Wednesday, we hope you enjoyed looking at your child’s 

learning and had the opportunity to find out about their learning 

and attitude to work. It was great to see such positive feedback 

from teachers and parents.  

We are continuously trying to keep parents informed about 

learning and changes in school. Thank you to the parents who 

attended the Y6 SATS information evening and phonics workshop 

today; you can find further information on our school website. 

Thank you also to the parents who attended the Parent Forum in 

response to our Ofsted inspection, we appreciate your support. 

We continue to work on our curriculum and would be hugely 

grateful for any support in developing our resource bank for music, 

IT and History. This includes creating a bigger bank of musical 

instruments and historical artefacts. If you are able to help in any 

way, please contact the office.  

Well done to our Worship Council and all classes for delivering a 

brilliant Harvest Festival at St Chad’s church on Thursday. Thank 

you to all of the food that was donated, this has been sent to the 

Lincoln Community Larder.  

As you know, we have been working hard to ensure that there is 
breakfast and after school provision at our school. Mrs Espin, Mrs 
Dame and Miss Gadsby are working hard to deliver exciting 
opportunities for the children and there is a letter with information 
about the clubs which are available after school next term, this will 
be sent out on the first week back so please sign up as soon as 
possible. Please note that you will still be charged if you book a 
place with after school club but then don’t turn up. 
 
Next term will be a busy term, please look at the dates on our 

newsletter for the parent sharing opportunities and events in the 

lead up to Christmas. Don’t forget that staff have a curriculum 

training day on Monday 28th October so children will be back at 

school on Tuesday the 29th October.  

Have a great half term holiday!  

Kind regards 

Mrs T Boulter   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

Attendance 

This week’s attendance is: 98%! Your child is expected to have at least 97% attendance and should aim 

for 100%, we will not authorise any holidays during term time, please help us to keep the attendance 

above 96%. The gate opens at 8.45 for morning activities and interventions. The gate closes at 9.00am. 

 



 

 

Let’s take a look at some learning from our week … 

Topaz class enjoyed making owls with a range of materials. 

       

Emerald class enjoyed their trip to the Deep, working with Sam Ruddock and their parent 

sharing morning.  

   

Amethyst Class enjoyed their Roman Lincoln trip  

      

Moontone class enjoyed their trip to the International Bomber comand centre  

     

Lincoln community Lottery                                                      

  Please purchase tickets for £1.00 on our Welbourn page. All proceeds go towards resources and 

experiences. You can have the chance to win up to £25,000 so please follow the link and find our cause 

https://www.lincolnlottery.co.uk/ 
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